
 

 
The Week in Review 

 
 
December 21, 2017 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

PLANNING AHEAD 

Dec 22, 2017  

School Closed: Winter Recess 

12/22-1/1 

 

 

Jan 02, 2018  

School Re-opens 

 

 

Jan 15, 2018  

School Closed: Martin Luther 

King, Jr. Day 

 

 

Jan 25, 2018  

Half Day: Professional 

Development 

 

 

Feb 14, 2018  

NAEP testing: Grade 8 only 

 

 

 

 

 

A Message from Ms. Boyle 
● We have an abundance of photos to share with you this 

week! Enjoy! 
 
 

● Congratulations to Paul Zgurzynski for being named the 
Thomas Prince School 2017/18 Project 351 Ambassador!  

 
Check out this link to learn more about Project 351! 

http://www.project351.org/ 

 
 

 

http://www.project351.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
● On Monday, the third grade was treated to a Native 

American presentation led by Mr. Tim Kelly, our deputy 
fire chief.  Mr. Kelly made great connections to the grade 
three  social studies curriculum focus of the Wampanoag 
and the Nipmuc tribes, as he discussed their way of life, 
traditions, and demonstrated the use of various forms of 
ceremonial regalia.  His granddaughter, Madelena, 
assisted in the presentation, as well as, performed a 
traditional dance for her classmates.  Mr. Kelly also led the 
class in a group dance and sing along. Thank you  Mr. 
Kelly! 

 

 
 

 

 




